
 
 
 

 
 

 

Keeping the Stories Alive    is an initiative of the 

Danvers Historical Society that preserves Danvers history for 

future generations through the collection of personal memories, 

stories, and pictures of Danvers life. 

 

We invite you to  
 Share memories and stories of family, special friendships, 

and traditions 

 Share pictures of events, holidays, vacations, and places in 

town you cherish the most 

 Recount sights, sounds, smells, and tastes that made a 

moment special 

 Recapture the moments of the heart that brought joy and 

happiness into your life 

 Create a glimpse into the Danvers you remember  

 
 
 

Yes!   Enclosed is my “story” for   Keeping The Stories Alive.   
 

Submitted by: _______________________________________    Phone: ________________________ 

Email: ______________________________________________________________________________ 

Suggested Title: ______________________________________________________________________ 

Category (housing, transportation, life, dress, people, school work, humor, etc): 
 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

I hereby submit this story to the Danvers Historical Society (DHS) for inclusion in the project, “Keeping the Stories Alive,” and 

give express permission to the Society to publish or otherwise use this material for any purpose of its choosing, except by 

providing other groups to use it for commercial gain. I further authorize the DHS, its Trustees, employees and project volunteers 

to edit my submission as they deem necessary. Submissions should be made to the attention of Thomas M. Page via email 

dhs@danvershistory.org; U.S. mail or hand delivery to the Jeremiah Page House office, 11 Page Street, Danvers, MA 01923. 

 

My choice for author’s identification is:   ____ My name    ____ Name withheld per request    ____ Anonymous 
 

 

Signature: __________________________________________________________________ Date: ____________________ 


